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Thank you to the New Jersey youth ministry, who raised over $1000 for the International Peace 
Education Center in Las Vegas! Over the past two weeks, the youth and young volunteers at the Clifton 
Family Church organized a fundraiser and were very excited to contribute. 
 

 
 
“We’re so happy to support the opening of the International Peace Education Center, which is a great 
investment for the future,” said Sayo, a young Unificationist from Clifton. 
 
“I’m amazed that our youth ministry took on this project with such enthusiasm and showed their love and 
appreciation to True Parents. This passionate spirit inspired the community and created more excitement 
and energy to the donation drive,” shared Pastor Manoj Jacob. 
 



 
 
Work on the International Peace Education Center has come a long way. The construction team has made 
significant progress with the exterior finishes and the glass facade has been installed. Thank you to 
everyone who has contributed to this project. Nearly $2.5 million has been raised thanks to the 
contributions of families from around the world, and we are still working toward our goal of $3 million 
by the end of this year. All contributors’ names will be engraved on a Donors Wall at the International 
Peace Education Center. If you haven’t had the chance, it’s not too late to have your family name etched 
on the wall. Become a co-owner of what can and will become one of the most influential buildings in the 
country. 


